April 26, 1996

Mr. Stephen H. Marcus The Marcus Corporation 250 E. Wisconsin Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Steve:

I have submitted your name for reappointment to the Medical College Board of Directors. As you know, this is subject to confirmation by the County Board of Supervisors.

I have every confidence that your appointment will continuie to significantly contribute to the effectiveness of this most important Board. Thank you for your willingness to serve.

Sincerely,

F. Thomas Ament Milwaukee County Executive

FTA/dl